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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
For more information, contact: 
Andre Sayles, Chief of Police 
608-364-6807 
 
February 21, 2023 -- On Monday, February 20, 2023, at approximately 8:45am, officers were 
dispatched to a residence in the 1300 block of Porter Av. in the City of Beloit for a person struck 
by gun fire. 
 
Upon arrival, officers located a female victim suffering from a gunshot wound. The 29-year-old 
female victim subsequently died on scene from her injury. 
 
While on scene, officers made contact with a male, who was positively identified as Tyrone I. 
Young 33-years-old.  Young was taken into custody and arrested for First Degree Intentional 
Homicide.  Young was transported and held at a local jail.   
 
The Rock County District Attorney’s Office will be reviewing the charge against Young.  

 
The City of Beloit Police Department offers its condolences to the family of the victim.   
 
As mentioned yesterday, this was an isolated incident and there is no risk to the community.     
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